

2009 SEP -3 PM 2: 14

September 1, 2009

Ann Arbor City Council 100 North Fifth Avenue Ann Arbor, Michigan

Attention: Ms. Jacqueline Beaudry

City Clerk

Dear Ms. Beaudry:

This letter is in response to the proposed Ordinance No. ORD-09-27 – Near North Proposal Zoning, on the September 8. 2009, docket of the City Council.

As owners of property on East Summit, we wish to express our opposition to this rezoning proposal. We believe it would change the flavor of the neighborhood irreparably.

We would like the City Council to vote down this rezoning request.

Sincerely,

Frank Solecki

Diane E. Solecki

Diani C. Soluki